
TRMS SKI CLUB 2020 
SKI CLUB DATES: 

February 14th, 21st & March 6th, 13th, 20th 
 

TRMS Ski Club Coordinators: Coral Hampe coral.hampe@timberlane.net,    

Daniel Walker daniel.walker@timberlane.net   Adam Sullivan adam.sullivan@timberlane.net 

 

Online Registration for Skiers and Snowboarders begins at 6:00am on Friday, November 1st, 2019 

and continues until November 15th, 2019.  Timberlane Ski Club can transport 110 students to Pat’s 

Peak.  Membership will be on a first come, first serve basis for the first 110 students who register.  

Follow these steps to register: 

 

Step 1: Starting on November 1st, 2019;  

 Go to www.patspeak.com/LTSR 

     

Access code: timberlanemiddle2020 

  

Register online for lift tickets, lessons, equipment, and café cards.  You will pay Pat’s Peak through 

directions on the website.  *Important Note: Every student must wear a helmet when 

participating in the program.  Helmets may be rented online and at Pat’s Peak. 

 

Step 2: Print out a copy of the Online Registration receipt and attach a check or money order for 

$75 for the transportation fee payable to: TRMS Ski Club.  Write child’s name on the check.   

 

Step 3: Have your child pass check into the main office or to Mrs. Hampe, Mr. Walker or Mr. 

Sullivan at school.  This payment must be received by Wednesday, November 20th, 2019 to 

be eligible for Ski Club.  

 

*Pat’s Peak does not offer a refund once you are registered.  Please keep that in mind if you are trying 

out for a sport or getting new equipment before we begin. 

 

New ending time: We will now leave Pat’s Peak at 8:30, instead of 8:00.  This will 

bring us back to school at 9:45pm.  We hope the kids enjoy the extra time. 

 

2020 Bus Information: 
Scheduling Coach buses for every week was not possible this year due to their previous 

bookings. We will ride the Coach buses on February 14 and March 13 & 20.  For the 

other two dates, we have booked buses from First Student.  This has allowed the bus fee 

to drop for this year to $75.  In addition, we are taking two buses this year, therefore 

there is only room for 110 students.  Thank you for your understanding. 
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